


We are told that Rise Run Capital LLC, which acquired the farm last year, has drastically 

reduced staffing levels, which has either caused and/or exacerbated some of these welfare issues.    

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions. I can be reached at ColinH@peta.org. Thank 

you for your time and consideration. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Colin Henstock 

Investigations Project Manager 


